
Alltel Communications
1 Allied Drive
Little Rock, AR  72202
P. O. Box 2177, 72203-2177

501-905-8000

November 10, 2005

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20054

Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau

Application No. 44 filed on July 15, 2004, was inadvertently filed as Application No. 45.  On July 15,
2004, Alltel also filed a letter indicating that Application No. 45 should have been Application No. 44.
However, ETFS shows what should have been Application No. 44 as Application No. 45.

This letter is being filed in order to clarify that there is no Application No. 44 for the Alltel Telephone
System.

All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this letter should be directed to Chris Cranford at
(501) 905-6856.  Mr. Cranford’s fax number is (501) 905-6299.

Respectfully submitted,

Chris Cranford
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